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RICHARD P. MOZINSKI

JOHN M. CASHMAN

September 10, 2019

City of Manitowoc
engineering Gifice
900 Quay Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220

Re: Request for Temporary Access Easement
Dear Sir/Madam:

Please be advised that the law offices of Salutz & Salutz LLP, by the
undersigned, have been retained by Gerard and Louise Strharsky pertaining to the
above-referenced matter.

Please let this correspondence serve as a request for a temporary access
easement over an unimproved right-of-way, that being Homestead Road. The access
requests pertains to the property directly north of Knuell Street and running east for a
distance of approximately 175 feet. The property owned by the Strharskys extends to
what would be the southern boundary of Homestead Road.

Thank you for your prompt and immediate attention to this matter. If you have
any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,
SALUTZ & SALUTZ LLP

SO —

Mitchel L. Olson
Direct Line: (920) 482-1702

MLO:sml
cc.  Gerard & Louise Strharsky

www.salutzlaw.com



